
 

Addendum #1 
 

To: Prospective Bidders 

From: Paul Schenkel – Commissioner of Public Works 

Date: February 25, 2020 

Re: Addendum #1 for Town of Pittsford 2020 Boardwalk Construction Services for Erie Canal Park 

and Preserve 

 

This Addendum replaces part or clarifies the document dated February 13, 2020, Bid Requirements and 

Specifications for Erie Canal Park and Preserve Trail Boardwalk and Bridge Construction.  All Bidders 

must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided and include with the Bid Form for 

the March 3, 2020 opening.  Failure to do so may subject the Bidder to disqualification.   
 

Start of Addendum #1 

 

1. Detail No. 2 on Sheet 3 - The section for the modular boardwalk details has been revised to 

specify 2x6 SYP decking.  Site Plans have been updated to reflect this change and are 

included in this addendum.   

 

2. Reminder that any contractors bidding are required to demonstrate qualification and 

experience in modular boardwalk and bridge fabrication.   
 

End of Addendum #1 

 

Questions regarding this Addendum or the Bid Specifications can be directed to Paul Schenkel at 585-

248-6250 or by email at pschenkel@townofpittsford.org.  Addendum must be signed, dated and 

delivered with the Bid Sheet. 
 

 

 

Signature___________________________________________Date_________________________ 
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